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Dear friends and acquaintances, Shalom.
I wanted to share with you that the Passover campaign was more
successful than we expected.

You have increased the amount of your caring and benevolent
support and we have already passed our campaign goal from
previous years.

Today (Tuesday 11th of Nissan), we have already distributed
$143,000 to 370 needy families!!

We added large sums of money to new recipients from the older
Breslov communities (e.g. Jerusalem), and this year we also
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sent assistance to newer communities that we did not reach in
previous years in the south and north of Israel – Ashdod,
Netanya, and Tzfat.

These families received joy and happiness from us, thanks to
you!

We are now nearing the end of the Pesach campaign for this
year.

We have 48 hours left to finish.

There  are  additional  families  begging  us  to  get  holiday
assistance.

The next few hours are critical for these families.

Should we send them away empty-handed?

We are extending ourselves for the next last 48 hours of the
campaign which will determine what the holiday and Seder night
will look like in the home of these last families waiting for
your help.

This is your last chance to give them this year.

If you have not yet given for any reason, and even if you have
given, you can still add to your “Cart of Mitzvos”.

And in no doubt Hashem, Blessed be He, will add more and more
to you.

With a little more effort we can reach the goal we wanted to
reach this year: 500 families.

Just  a  little  more  support  and  we  win  together  that  the
holiday joy can and will spread throughout the Land of Israel.

In these last important moments we can strive together
and reach our goals:



Support a Family for the Seder NIght: $360

Support a Child for the Seder Night: $148

Matzah for a Seder: $72

Wine for a Seder: $36

Make your donation right now by clicking HERE

or by calling any of these numbers:

 WhatsApp: +1 (845) 945-8071

+1 (516) 234-6559
And in the merit of this precious mitzvah may you gain the
freedom, health, contentment and Divine protection that we all
so desperately need in this difficult time, as our sages have
taught: “If you make mine happy, I will make yours happy.”

Wishing you blessings from the bottom of my heart,

Chaim Kramer
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